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July 12, 2019

Dave Magnum

Magnum Broadcasting

PO Box 118

West Bend, WI 53095-0118

Dear Dave

In accordance with the WBA's Assistance Action Plan for EEQ Compliance, this letter
confirms that WXYM FM, WTMB FM, WBOG AM, WNFM FM, WBDL FM, WRDB AM,
WNNO FM, WBKY FM, WDLS AM, WDDC FM, WPDR AM, WAUN FM, WRJN AM,
WMKQ FM, WMBZ FM, WBKYV AM, KQEG TV, WEZY TV, WMJQ TV, were
represented by Reid Magnum, at the Job/Career Fair which was held as part of the
WBA's 2019 Summer Conference on Wednesday, June 12 from 1:30 PM-2:45PM at
the Osthoff Resort, in Elkhart Lake, Wisconsin. If you'd like a listing of those that
attended the Job/Career Fair, along with their contact information, please contact me
at the lbaun@wi-broadcasters.org. | will get to you the pertinent information.

One of the menu option initiatives under the FCC’s Qutreach Prong 3 is
participation in at least four job fairs or careers fairs by personnel who have
substantial responsibility in the making of hiring decisions. WBA sponsors two
job/career fairs each year - one in conjunction ‘with otur annual winter
conference (January) and one in conjunction with our annual summer
conference (June). Full SEU participation in each job/career fair should earn the
SEU a 1/4 credit. Accordingly, over a 2-year period of participating in these WBA
sponsored job/career fairs, and SEU should earn a full credit.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions! The WBA looks
forward to helping you, our valued members, with your EEQ Compliance.

Sincerely,
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Linda Baun
Vice President

53703

PHONE: 608-255-2600 * TOLL FREE: 800-236-1922 » www.wi-broadcasters.org



